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THE CITY OF                              OWATONNA 
 

DATE: April 12, 2021 

TO: City Administrator, Mayor, and City Council 

FROM: Jeanette Clawson, Administrative Specialist 

SUBJECT: Temporary On-Sale Liquor License 

Purpose: 

Council approval of a Temporary On-Sale Liquor License for the Two Rivers Habitat for 
Humanity.   

Background: 

Two Rivers Habitat is planning a fund raising event on September 11, 2021 at the Four 
Season Centre at the Steele County Fairgrounds.  We have received their application 
for a Temporary On-Sale Liquor License for this event.  City Code and State Statue 
allow a club or charitable, religious or other non-profit organization in existence for at 
least three years, in connection with a social event within the city, sponsored by the 
applying organization.  Qualified organizations applying for a temporary license must 
complete the prescribed application and submit it with the license fee and a certificate 
of liquor liability. 

Budget Impact: 

Fee for a Temporary Liquor Permit is $50.00 has been received. 

Staff Recommendation:   

Staff recommends Council to approve this Temporary On-Sale Liquor License. 
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